Miller, Janet

From: Wayne Gale [Gale@LCMCD.ORG]

Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2013 10:48 AM

To: Miller, Janet

Subject: RE: Privately Initiated Amendment - CPA2013-00001 West Lakes Excavation Small Scale
Amendment

Regarding subject Plan Amendment, the information is sufficient for our review and Lee County Mosquito Control
District and Lee County Mosquito Control District have no objections to the amendment.

T. Wayne Gale
Executive Director
Lee County Mosquito and Hyacinth Control Districts

From: Miller, Janet [mailto:IMiller@leegov.com]

Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2013 10:37 AM

To: Campbell, Gerald; Collins, Donna Marie; Dave Lindsay, East County Water Control District; Dawn Huff, Lee County
School Board; Dickerson, Kim (Mary); Eckenrode, Peter; ext-Linblad, Ellen (flylcpa.com); Fredyma, John; Gaither, Wayne;
Griffith, Douglas; Harner, David; Hock, Donna M.; Houck, Pamela; Karuna-Muni, Anura; Kevin Farrell, Sheriff's Office; Lee,
Samuel; LeSage, Tessa; Lis, Carol; Loveland, David; Maguire, Karen L; Meurer, Douglas; Miller, Janet; Moore, James;
Myers, Steve; Newman, William; Noe, Susan; Olson, Cathy; Ottolini, Roland; Pavese, Michael; Price, Robert; Roberts,
Rickey; Sajgo, Gloria; Sampson, Lindsey; Stewart, Robert; Sweigert, Rebecca; Wayne Gale; Wegis, Howard; Werst, Lee;
Wilson, John; Wu, Lili; Zettel, Mary

Subject: Privately Initiated Amendment - CPA2013-00001 West Lakes Excavation Small Scale Amendment

Good Morning:

Lee County Planning staff has recently received a privately sponsored amendment to the Lee Plan. Below is a link to the
2013 Regular Amendment Cycle page on the Department of Community Development’s website. This page will allow
you to access the application for this privately initiated amendment (CPA2013-00001 West Lakes Excavation Small Scale
Amendment).

http://www.leegov.com/gov/dept/dcd/Planning/Amendments/Pages/amendment.aspx?aid=611

Please review the application provided and advise Lee County Planning staff if it is sufficient for review, or if additional
materials are needed for a complete review.

Please provide this sufficiency review to Planning staff by Wednesday, May 8th.

Thanks!

Janet Miller

Administrative Assistant

DCD Administration

millerim@leegov.com

(239) 533-8583 PHONE

Old Fax: (239) 485-8319/ New Fax: (239) 485-8344

Join our online public forum at www.leecountytownhall.com

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications {o or from County Employees and officials regarding County business are
public records available 1o the public and media upon request. Your email communication may be subject o public disclosure.
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